Community Facilities Sub-Committee
Wolfeboro Planning Board
2018 Master Plan Revision

August 16, 2018

MINUTES

Location: Conference Room, Planning Department, Town Hall

Members Present: Mike Hodder, Julie Jacobs, Linda Murray, John Thurston, Paul Whalen.
Staff Present: Matt Sullivan, Town Planner

The meeting was opened at 9:00 AM and adjourned at 10:30AM.

The Town Planner described the upcoming August 21, 2018 Public Master Plan Forum and suggested
ways to present the sub-committee’s findings to the public and solicit their input and comment for later
incorporation into its work product. Whelan agreed to act as “spokesperson” for the sub-committee
during forum presentations. Final sub-committee edits and corrections were made to the working drafts
of both the vision and goals and the facilities listings documents. The sub-committee agreed to meet at a
date and location to be set following the August 21 public forum, to discuss input then received and to
begin work on final versions of the sub-committee’s documemnts.

The next meeting of the sub-committee will be held on Tuesday, August 21, 2018 at 6:30PM in the

Great Room, Town Hall.

John Thurston

Mike Hodder



